
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 10 
December 2020 

   

Question (1) What actions are being taken to raise Council staff 

awareness of the Climate Emergency and to support staff in 

contributing to reducing carbon emissions? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why and when was the Council’s senior staff Sustainability 

Programme Board suspended and when will it be re-

established? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


